
To register, please call the Greendale Health 

Department at (414) 423-2110 or email 

meisen@greendale.org.  
 

 

Attention parents: 

Is your teen getting their 

driver’s permit? 
Come learn about and receive FREE parent 

resources to be an effective supervisor of your 

teen’s driving practice! 

 

Greendale Health Department is hosting a 1-hour 

parent session about the Teen Driving Plan, a proven 

program aimed to enhance driving practice during the 

learning-to-drive process. 

The 1-hour parent session will introduce parents to the 

TeenDrivingPlan Practice Guide. Parents can use the 

guide to: 

 Supervise practice in a variety of places, 

conditions, and at night 

 Focus on teaching skills that matter for safety 

 Track skill development and practice hours 

When: Wednesday July 19th 

from 6pm-7:30pm 

Where: Hose Tower: 5699 

Parking St. Greendale, WI 53129 
 

 

Attendees will 

receive a $10 

Speedway gas 

card!  

Limit 1 per 

family. 


